
To; Sue McNelly, Chair 

IEEE Transformers Committee 

October 15, 2018 

 

Report on Changes to the 2020 NEC of interest to IEEE Transformers Committee 

1. The closing date for public comments on proposed changes to the 2017 

NEC has passed.  

2. The 2020 National Electrical Code is in the First Revision stage. NEC Panels 

will meet the last two weeks of October to address Public Inputs received 

concerning the First Revision. 

3. Article 450 specifically addresses transformers. There were no significant 

changes to Art. 450. The changed proposed are editorial in nature only. 

4. Panel voting on the Public Inputs will take place in January, 2019. 

5. IEEE representation on the NEC is through the IEEE SCC18. As of the last 

report, the IEEE seats on Panel 9 (which has responsibility for Article 450) 

are vacant (both Principal and Alternate). Please contact me regarding 

questions on joining SCC18. 

 

 

 

 

Respecfully, 

David Brender, P.E. 

Email: dbrender@IEEE.org 

Phone: 561-894-8901 
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